
Erin's Law Parent Information  
Dear Parents, 
 
In response to concerns regarding child safety and vulnerability to sexual abuse, the 
State of Illinois requires schools to provide instruction in personal safety and awareness 
of safe/unsafe situations. This law is known as Erin's law. In each grade level, the 
program will discuss abuse prevention at an age-appropriate level for our students. 
 
Our schools are committed to the safety and well-being of our students and that is why 
we feel that providing this program is so important. 
 
We are providing a live virtual parent information night for first and fourth grade 
parents on Tuesday, September 26th from 6:30pm-7:30pm. 

The live presentation is accessible online via Google Meet online at: 

Join with Google Meet  

Meeting link 
meet.google.com/zff-abtv-rtw 

Join by phone 
(US) +1 484-416-2505  
PIN: 645594458 

If you are unable to attend the live virtual presentation, a pre-recorded presentation is 
viewable at www.mutualgroundlearning.org 

Your school will communicate the dates of your student(s) classroom presentation as 
well as information about your right to opt-out. 

https://meet.google.com/zff-abtv-rtw?hs=224
tel:+1-484-416-2505%3B645594458%23
http://www.mutualgroundlearning.org/
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